
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Request for schedule for demo presentation
1 message

riza.villamer@easecore.com.ph <riza.villamer@easecore.com.ph> Sun, Nov 28, 2021 at 3:36 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Dear Ms. Red,

 

I am Rizalyn Villamer of Easecore Software and IT Corp., sending you herewith our Request Letter to have a schedule for a
demo presentation of the system we developed and our Company Profile.

 

We are referred by Ms. Precy Alano, who is a one of your staffs before.

 

Yours truly,

 

Rizalyn Villamer


